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Fisher Phillips Partner Discusses How Discriminatory Actions
Can Lead To Workplace Safety Concerns
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3.27.19 

Discriminatory and hostile work environments can, at times, be treated as a health and safety issue.

Recent cases allege that discriminatory symbols of racial animus are showing up in the workplace.

In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Atlanta partner Howard Mavity says, “These symbols should be

treated as a health and safety issue. They indicate a longer pattern of not only a hostile work

environment but also of bulling, which is tied to many workplace violence issues that do not involve a

fatality and thus get less attention.” Employers are urged to offer workers training on diversity and

inclusion.

To read the full article, visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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